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• Mass: No Mass this Wednesday. Next Wednesday grades 5-8 will attend Mass at 1:00. Please wear Mass uniforms. During Mass we will hold the traditional “Pass the Light” 
ceremony. Parents are welcome to attend. Please use the door between the church and school before 1:00; once Mass begins, this door will be locked. After Mass, plan to pick your child up 
using carline as we will not dismiss from the front office. 


• 8th Grade began final exams today. 6th and 7th begin next week. Please refer to the exam schedule sent out by Mrs. Tucker. Good Luck Crusaders!


• 8th Grade Dance is this Friday, May 21 from 5:30-7:30 in the CLC. Students will enjoy Jimmyz takeout. Dress up and enjoy your last dance at          
St. Andrew! Parents are welcome to arrive at 7:15 pm for a special dance with your son or daughter. 


• Student Council will Decorate for the dance this Friday after school until 3:30 pm. 


• Last PTO Meeting next Tuesday, May 25 at 6:00 or 7:00. We will hold two meetings via Zoom, just as we have done in the past. A meeting link will be 
sent out next Tuesday. Plan to attend to get updates on Taste of  the Town, summer programs, and the new school year. Join us as we thank YOU for supporting 
our school this year!


• Kindergarten Parents mark your calendar for the Kindergarten program on May 28 at 10:30 am in the CLC. This will be their last day of  school, students 
may dismiss after the program.


• Help 4 Kids van will be at the CLC next Friday, May 28, 8-3pm. They are in need of  summer games and clothing. 


• 8th Grade Graduation is Wednesday, June 2 at 5:00 pm in the church. Students and families will enjoy a Baccalaureate Mass as their final farewell 
from St. Andrew.


• Grades 3-7 Award Ceremonies are on Thursday, June 3 in the CLC. Awards for grades 3 & 4 will be held 8:30-9:30, grade 5 at 10:00-10:30, and 
grades 6 & 7 at 11:00. Students may dismiss with a parent after their award ceremony. If  a student needs to stay in school, dismissal time is noon.


• Noon Dismissals on June 2 and 3. If  your child needs Aftercare, please contact the office to make a reservation for June 2. There will be no Aftercare on 
June 3. 


• Communication and Summer Program Survey: Please take a moment to answer this brief  survey, so we may better serve you. The survey will close on 
Friday, May 21.


• Summer Camp Opportunities: Exciting opportunities offered through Catapult Learning will be offered this summer. Sessions will be two weeks long, 
Monday through Thursday. Session One: Monday, June 21-Thursday, July 1; Session Two: Monday, July 26-Thursday, August 5. 


• Basketball Camp: Flyers will be sent to boys and girls in rising grades 5-8 for Summer Basketball Camp. 


• St. Andrew Swag For Sale! To place an order, contact ktyndall@standrewschoolmb.org.


• Early Pickup: If  your child is leaving early for an appointment, please call the office upon arrival to have your child dismissed from class. 


• Main Office: The main office is limited to one person at a time. No outside visitors are allowed in the building. Please refer to our Reopening Plan and 
Parent/Student Handbook.


• BRAVE Rock: Click here for info on renting the rock and to view the photo gallery of  the BRAVE Rock for ideas and inspiration. 


• Children of  Mary Summer Camp: Click here for an amazing summer camp experience!


• TASTE’N THE TOWN ALL YEAR LONG! Treat your family to dinner or take-out! This week’s restaurants are Luna Mexican Bar and Grill & Texas 
Roadhouse. Enjoy!


• Treat Reminder: This year, due to Covid, we have discouraged birthday treats unless they are individually wrapped. Normally, for a child’s birthday, suitable 
items include: cookies, donut holes, donuts, fresh fruit, or mini brownies. Frozen items are discouraged because the kitchen has limited freezer space.      
Please, no cupcakes or cakes or large items that must be cut into individual pieces. New this year, children may dress down on their birthday … what a fun treat!

"Have patience with all things, but chiefly have patience with yourself. 

Do not lose courage in considering your own imperfections, 


but instantly set about remedying them, every day begin the task anew."

• St. Francis de Sales •

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf9jCyHrKAaOhvZ1D4zItHS2ddI3aBvrPbWVMNybbLfCqAbuw/viewform
https://www.standrewschoolmb.com/editoruploads/files/2020-2021_Reopening_Plan_FINAL.pdf
https://www.standrewschoolmb.com/editoruploads/files/2020-2021_Reopening_Plan_FINAL.pdf
http://www.standrewschoolmb.com/community/brave-rock.cfm
https://sites.google.com/site/childrenofmaryreligioncamp/safety/covid-19-update
https://www.totmb.org

